
From: SCEIS AST <sceis-ast@sceis.sc.gov>
To: SCEIS AST <sceis-ast@sceis.sc.gov>

Date: 2/11/2015 9:33:50 AM
Subject: SCEIS Web Maintenance this Saturday, February 14, 2015 between 9:00 p.m. -10:00 p.

m.

From: sceis-ast@sceis.sc.gov

To: SCEIS Alert Recipients, AST Leads, Finance Directors, HR Directors, Procurement Directors

CC: SCEIS Team, SCEIS Service Desk, SCEIS AST

Subject: SCEIS Web Maintenance this Saturday, February 14, 2015 between 9:00 p.m. -10:00 p.m.

Good Morning:

This Saturday, February 14, between 9:00 p.m. and 10:00 p.m., the Division of Technology Operations 
(DTO) will perform hardware maintenance. During this period, users may experience a brief 
interruption of service when using Supplier Relationship Management (SRM), MySCEmployee, 
Business Objects and Public Budget Formulation.

To ensure your agency is prepared for this planned SCEIS maintenance period, please forward this
message to all appropriate individuals in your agency.

If you have any questions about this planned outage, please email them to sceis-ast@sceis.sc.gov.

Thank you,
The SCEIS Team
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